
 

 

 

 

Undertaking 

 

 

 

Here is an update on the compliance and the corresponding undertakings from our school: 

 

 

We, Akshara High School, hereby confirm our commitment to compliance with the guidelines 

set forth by the Central Board of Secondary Education (CBSE) regarding the land Purchase to 

enhancing educational facilities and providing an improved learning environment for our 

students 

 

We would like to inform you that our school is going to purchase a suitable parcel of land, 

which will facilitate our future expansion plans.  

 

The land is adjacent to our current school campus. And the acquisition is in the name of our 

dedicated society members.  

 

Our plan makes necessary constructing of infrastructure to enhance educational facilities and 

provide a useful learning environment for students. 

 

We are now in the process of planning and preparing for the construction of essential facilities 

that will enrich the educational experience.  

 

 

Thank you for your attention and guidance. We look forward to your continued support in 

maintaining and elevating our educational standards. 


